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Comments: I would just like to say that I am opposed to biking in general in our Wilderness areas, except on

roads that might already be in place.  e-bikes should not be allowed to be utilized. This will only lead to dirt bikes

or 4 wheeler vehicles if we continue to expand usage other than hiking, horse back or the bikes that are allowed

now.

 Since enforcement is pretty difficult, we should keep the laws very tight in order to protect the paths in use from

expanding.

  I would prefer the more quiet from human noise and be able to enjoy the sounds of nature with in our

wilderness. The whine of a small engine, or worse, all terrain vehicles defeats the purpose of keeping wilderness.

 


